
From: Richard B. Norgaard <norgaard@berkeley.edu>  
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 3:40 PM 
To: Delta Council ISB <DeltaCouncilISB@deltacouncil.ca.gov> 

Subject: Emerging Uncertainty Symposiim 

Hello "disb" likely Edmund first…but hello to all,  

On reading the draft proposal, I thought it needed some further development along the 
lines of a now four year old , multi authored article "Corridors of Clarity" published in 
Bioscience, attached. 

This article is a little more solutions oriented than our "Preparing Scientists, Policymakers, 
and Managers for a Fast-Forward Future" or whatever we called it … which also might be 
put in the bibliography. 

With best wishes, 

Dick 

Richard B. Norgaard 

norgaard@berkeley.edu 

norgaard.link 
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